
Eastwick Lower Darby Creek Area Community Advisory Group 

Health, Safety and Communications Working Group Meeting 

@Eastwick Public Library 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 6:30 PM 

 

Attendance:  Josh Barber, Margie Cobb, Chere Driver, Dr. Marilyn Howarth, Earl Wilson, Tom McKeon, 

Mary Cerulli 

 

Marilyn [6:30 – 6:45]: Introduced the purpose of the meeting. HSCW Group met to listen to Mary 

Cerulli, a research assistant for the Penn Program in Environmental Humanities to describe her Eastwick 

Oral History Project. The group will review selected audio clips content relevance for the CAG website.  

Mary Cerulli [ 6:45 – 7:30]: Introduced the oral history project and described its purpose. The project 

aims to audio record residents of the Eastwick community sharing their experience living in Eastwick. 

The recordings can be about anything the resident chooses to share. Content includes historical 

memories, changes in the community, current perspectives, environmental health, etc.  

 

Mary shared a couple of the clips and was asked to choose a few that were relevant to the CAGs mission 

and send them to Tom McKeon for distribution and review. 

 

[7:30 – 8:00]: Mary left for the HSCW group to comment and reflect. The group approved taking the 

next step to listen to selected audio clips and determine if any were appropriate to pass on to the CAG 

as a whole for approval.  Tom, will forward clips to the HSCWG members present today and receive their 

feedback on the clips.  The HSCWG will make a recommendation as a whole (by email) before anything 

is sent to the CAG as a whole.  


